
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Birthdays:  
Paul - September 21 
Paula - September 23 
 
Anniversary  –  May 16, 1987 
 
E-mail: paul_bradbury@msn.com or pbradbury@paoc.org 
 
 
The Bradburys have been in Senegal since 2005, serving in various ministries including a 
school for missionary children, a street kids feeding and care program, and children’s 
ministry.  
Paul is currently working alongside the evangelism committee of the Assemblies of God 
church, participating in evangelism campaigns throughout the country. He is also working 
with Christian schools for Senegalese children in the areas of finances, personnel, 
administration, and technology. Paul also helps with school and church construction 
projects as needed.  
Paula is currently the Child Care Plus Administrator for Senegal, overseeing the 
sponsorship of about 200 children throughout the country and is also involved in the 
nutrition program for preschool children.  
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